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FINAL SCHOOL YEAR MASS 
Thursday, June 23th will be our

final Mass at Sacred Heart

School for the school year.  After

the Mass, there will be a short

awards ceremony where we will

be honouring the academic

achievement of our grade six students who

will be leaving us to go to O’Gorman

Intermediate Catholic School in the fall.  As

always, you are all welcome to come and

pray with us.  

The staff and students of Sacred Heart School

would like to wish our grade six students all the

best as they leave our school and move on to

grade 7.

PANTHERS HAVE TALENT
Please come and enjoy as

our panthers demonstrate

their talent in our “Sacred

Heart Has Talent” Show

Friday, June 24th.   We will

begin our day with a

celebration of academic

achievement for the

students from Junior

Kindergarten to grade 5.

Afterwards, we will sit back

and watch our students

strut their stuff.  The festivities will begin shortly

after 9:00 a.m.

BUSSING INFORMATION FOR 2011-2012
If you are not already aware,

all bussing will be provided

by a new company next

year.  This means that you

should expect some

changes to the bussing

system for the 2011-2012

school year. You cannot

assume that your child’s bussing will be the

same as it was this year.  As soon as it

becomes available, you will be receiving

more detailed information about the new

transportation system later in June.  As we

have been told, the Transportation Office will

be following the same format as last year,

whereby the parent will need to log onto the

transportation website to determine the pick

up and drop off times and locations for

September 2011. Please keep your eye out for

upcoming information about bussing.  

DRESS CODE REMINDER!!
It is that time of year again

where the weather is getting

warmer!  A friendly reminder

that all shorts or skirts must be

just above the knee.  All tops

must have a modest

neckline and must cover the

midriff.  Also, straps on all tops or dresses must

be at least three fingers wide.  Please know

that these rules also apply to the final Mass

and all school trips or excursions. We will be

sending page 5 from our School Code of

Conduct home separately for review of dress

code rules.  

LUNCH MONITORS NEEDED
We are looking to hire two lunch monitors for

September.  Should you know of anyone who

would be interested in being a lunch monitor

or if you are interested, we ask that you

contact the school for further information.  

FINAL REPORT CARD

The second term report card will be going

home on the last day of school on June 24th. 

Should your child not be in attendance on the

last day, the report card will be mailed to your

home.  

Since the report card is going home on the

last day, there is not an opportunity for parent-

teacher interviews.  You are always welcome

to contact the school prior to the report going

home to discuss your child’s progress  with the

classroom teacher.  

The staff at Sacred Heart School would like

to thank you for such a wonderful year.   

Have a great summer!




